
32nd Sunday in 
Ordinary Time 

 

November 6 & 7, 2010 

 
This Week in our Parishes 

 
Saturday, November 6th   
 2:30 pm, Sacrament of Reconciliation - SAS 
 4:00 pm, Mass - SAS (L&D Parishioners) 
 5:00 pm, CTC Night – SAS Schoolhouse 
 
Sunday,  November 7th                Ordinary 32 
 Second Collection – Buildings & Grounds 
 7:00 am, Mass – SAS (+All Souls Intentions) 
 8:00 am, Mass – OLMC (+All Souls Intentions) 
 9:15 am, Religious Education Classes – TMS 
 9:30 am, Mass – SAS (+All Souls Intentions) 
 11:00 am, YM Mass–OLMC (+All Souls Intentions) 
 
Monday,  Novmeber 8th  
 8:00 am, Mass – OLMC (+All Souls Intentions) 
 9:00 am, Mom’s Group Mtg. - SASH 
 2:00 pm, Eucharistic Adoration – OLMC 
 7:00 pm, Blessed Mother Series - SASH 
 7:00 pm, AA Meeting – SAS Upper Hall 
 
Tuesday, Novmeber 9th  
 8:00 am, Mass – OLMC (Int. Dolores Petry) 
 1:30 pm, Staff Meeting - SAS 
 7:00 pm, ECC Meeting – Seton Center 
 
Wednesday, November 10th  
 No Morning Mass 
 6:30 pm, Handbell Practice – OLMC 
 7:00 pm, RCIA – SAS Upper Hall 
 
Thursday, November 11th  
 8:00 am, Mass – OLMC (+Frances Seltzer) 
 6:30 pm, Choir Practice - SAS 
 6:30 pm, YOGA – SAS Upper Hall 
 
Friday, November 12th  
 7:30 am, Morning Prayer - OLMC 
 8:00 am, Mass– OLMC (L&D Mbrs of Bob & Dot  

 Maze Family & Katherine Beard) 
 
Saturday, November 13th  
 3:00 pm, Cash Bash – OLMC Parish Center 
 4:00 pm, Mass - SAS (+Roy E. Miller, Janet Miller  
     Pratt & John Ohler) 

 
Sunday,  November 14th               Ordinary 33 
 Second Collection – Camp. Human Development 
 7:00 am, Mass – SAS (+Frances P. Matthews) 
 8:00 am, Mass – OLMC (+Elmer & Mabel Durbin) 
 9:15 am, Religious Education Classes – TMS 
 9:15 am, Confirmation Class – TMS 
 9:30 am, Mass – SAS (L&D Parishioners) 
 11:00 am, Mass – OLMC (+Carroll Little) 
 1:00 pm, Baptismal Preparation Session – OLMC 
 3:00 pm, Boy Scouts (Tigers) – SASH 
 6:30 pm, YM Music Practice – OLMC Parish Center 

 
33rd Sunday in Ordinary Time 

November 13 & 14 
Scripture Readings for Mass 

First Reading ~ Malachi 3:19-20a/159 
Responsorial ~ Ps. 98:5-6,7-8,9 

Second Reading  ~ 2 Thessalonians 3:7-12 
Gospel  ~  Luke 21:5-19 

 
Our Ministry of Prayer 

Please remember in prayer the intentions written in 
our Book of Prayer located in each Church and the 
Parish Center entrance area.  We also remember 
those persons who have requested prayers through 
the prayer chain. 
 

 Also, please remember the following parishioners 
in prayer: 
 JoAnn Cannada Linda Cavey 
 Kathleen Cekic Kathy Cogan  
 Dick Cool Grace Crotts  
 Denise Ferguson John Fink 
 Jimmy Glass Doris Glass  
 Jamie Hill Mary Jack 
 Lloydann Kauffman Jeanette Massena 
 Rosemary McDermott Dolores Munafo 
 Tony Newman Helen Reaver  
 Mary Reckley Elfrieda Ridenour 
 Diane Shockey Francis Smith 
 Margaret Smith Robert Smith  
 Carroll Wivell Joe Wivell, Sr. 
 Lorraine Wivell 
 

For Prayer Requests 
please call the Parish Office at (301) 447-
2367 or Linda McCauley at (301) 271-7561. 

 
Lectors 

Please pick up your copy of the “Workbook for 
Lectors and Gospel Readers” for Cycle A from the 
Sacristy and check your name off of the list as you 
do so.  Thank you. 



ConnecTeen Catholics (CTC) 
 

Pilgrimage to Franciscan Monastery – Saturday, 
November 20,  1 to 9 pm. 
 

CTC Night - Saturday, December 4, 5 to 8 pm 
Join us at SAS Schoolhouse after 4:00 Mass for 
Food, Fun, Faith and Friends!  Girls bring desserts, 
guys bring drinks. 
 

For information on High School Youth Ministry 
Events or to volunteer contact: 

Lori Carter (301) 271-4050 kpltcarter@comcast.net. 

 

Workcamp 2011   

Workcamp is a week-long service trip 
where parish teens will join other high 
school students to repair the homes of 
the poor and needy.  Workcamp will be 

held in Winchester, VA from June 25 to July 1, 2011.  
Deposits are needed ASAP.  Available slots will fill 
up soon.  Questions?  Contact Mike Miller (301) 271-
9871, Lori Carter (301) 271-4050 or Deacon John 
Hawkins (301) 271-2194. 

 
Preparing for Advent 

Pilgrimage to “Franciscan Monastery 
of the Holy Land in America” 

Saturday, November 20, leave OLMC at 
1:00 pm and return approximately 9:00 pm. 

Cost: $5.00 Transportation and dinner included. 
The Pilgrimage will be for OLMC/SAS high school 
students and their families and will include a tour and 
liturgy celebrated with Rev. Bro. Benedict (Jeff) 
Jurchak, TOR.  Permission slips are available in 
the back of church and the parish office and must be 
returned to parish office by Monday, November 15.  
If you have any questions, contact Lori Carter.  

 
S
M
A
C ! Youth Ministry News 

 

Daughters of Charity “Game Day” – Sunday, Nov 
14, 1-4:30 pm.  Meet at Seton Shrine; pick up at 
Pizza Hut.  Bring $ for pizza. 
 

Sports Night at the ARCC – Sat, Nov 20, 7-9 pm. 
Mount St. Mary’s University.  $2/person 
 

SMAC! Meeting - Friday, Dec 3, 7:15 - 8:45 pm in 
the old Schoolhouse at St. Anthony’s.   All 6th, 7th 
and 8th grade parishioners are invited.  Don’t miss 
the fun, food and friends!   
 

Praise & Worship – Friday, Dec 10, 7-8 pm SAS 
 

For information call Mike Miller at (301) 271-9871. 
 

Peace & Social Justice Committee 

an education and action ministry 
 

November 
24th     Casseroles for FRM due date 
 

To volunteer or participate in any activities, 
please contact Deacon John Hawkins at 

(301) 271-2194 or JHawkins@archbalt.org. 
 

“This is my commandment: love one another  
as I love you.”      John 15:12 

 
* * * * * * * 

 

Welcome Newest Member 
Dylan McKee Cannette, daughter of  

Brady McKee and Cheryl Cannette 
Baptized November 7, 2010 

 

Baptismal Preparation Classes 
Congratulations to all new parents. 

The next class will be Sunday, November 14, at 
1 pm at Our Lady of Mount Carmel in the church. 

 
Youth Ministry Music Practices 

for students in grades 6 – 12 are held Sunday 
evenings 6:30 - 8:00 pm in the OLMC Parish Center.  

Upcoming practices are scheduled for: 
November 14 & 21. 

A Pizza social will follow the practices. 

 

Thurmont Walk for  

Hunger and Human Needs 
Sunday, November 7, 1:30 pm 

The 10th Annual Walk is being coordinated by 
Graceham Moravian Church in conjunction with The 
Thurmont Ministerium.  The Walk begins and ends at 
the Thurmont Senior Citizens Center at East Main 
Street.   50% of the funds raised will be given to the 
Thurmont Food Bank and 50% to the Thurmont 
Ministerium.  For additional information, call Pastor 
Jeff Gehris or Joanne Fuss, DCE at (301) 271-2379. 
 

St. Mark, Fallston 

cordially invites you to join Bishop William Newman, 
parish staff and fellow parishioners for a special 
Celebration on Saturday, November 20, at the 
4:00 pm Mass in Honor of Rev. Edward B. Hemler 
(former pastor of SAS/OLMC) upon his retirement.   
Reception to follow.   Please RSVP by calling the 
rectory office at (410) 879-9110. 



  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

National Shrine of St. Elizabeth Ann Seton 
Emmitsburg, MD 
“Organ and Oreos” 

Saturday, November 13, 2:00 – 3:30 pm 
For children ages 6 – 10 accompanied by an adult.  
After a brief presentation in the Shrine theatre, Dr. 
Elizabeth Krouse will show the children the ins and 
outs of the pipe organ.  Free.  Please RSVP to 
Kirsten Hubbard at (301) 447-7080. 

“Organ Concert in the Basilica” 
Sunday, November 21, 3:30 pm 

Dr. Elizabeth Krouse will perform from the 
Clavierubung III, The “Organ Mass” by Johann 
Sebastian Bach.  Free will offering will benefit the 
Organ Restoration Project. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Seton Center, Thurmont & Emmitsburg 

Food Bank Thanksgiving Baskets 
Below is a list of items needed for this year’s 
Thanksgiving Baskets: 

• Turkey Stuffing 
• Instant Mashed Potatoes 
• Large Cans of Sweet Potatoes 
• Cake Mixes & Icing 
• Cans of Cranberry Sauce 
• 1 lb Bags of Noodles 
• Cans of Green Beans, Carrots, Corn or Peas 
• Gift Cards for Food Stores for perishable 

items 
Donations may be left in the back of SAS or OLMC 
churches or brought to the Parish Office and are 
needed before November 21.  Thank you for your 
generosity to those less fortunate.    
 

Adult Faith Formation 

Total Consecration to Mary 
Fr. Frederick Miller and the Legion of Mary at Mount 
St. Mary’s Seminary will be giving a series of talks 
about the Blessed Mother. They will also provide the 
necessary instruction to those interested in preparing 
for the Total Consecration to Mary according to St. 
Louis Marie de Montfort.  Come to St. Anthony 
Schoolhouse at 7 pm on the dates indicated below to 
learn more about your spiritual mother.  True 
Devotion to Mary books will be available for 
purchase ($5.00). 

Monday, Nov. 8 
Monday, Nov. 15 
Monday, Nov. 22 
Monday, Nov. 29 
Wednesday, Dec. 8 (Total Consecration 

to Mary at MSM’s Seminary chapel) 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

FINANCIAL REPORT 
 

Weekend of October 30 & 31, 2010 
 

Our Lady of Mt. Carmel 
Attendance 223 
Envelopes (80) 2,283.00 
Loose 322.62 
Total 2,605.62 
Poor Box 67.43 
Special Parish Needs 675.00 
October Bldgs & Grounds 913.00 
 

St. Anthony Shrine 
Attendance 325 
Envelopes (66) 2,060.00 
Loose 497.90 
Total 2,557.90 
Poor Box 256.72 
Special Parish Needs 1,243.00 
October Bldgs & Grounds 1,365.00 
 

Mark Your Calendars 
• Nov 13 – Cash Bash – 3-8 pm OLMC 

• Nov 14 – Baptismal Prep Session – 1 pm OLMC 

• Nov 15 – BVM Series – 7 pm SASH 

• Nov 16 – KofC Social Night – 6:30 pm OLMC 

• Nov 22 - BVM Series – 7 pm SASH 

• Nov 23 – Pastoral Council Mtg. – 7 pm SAS 

• Nov 24 – Thanksgiving Eve Mass – 7 pm SAS 

• Nov 29 - BVM Series – 7 pm SASH 

• Dec 7 – Bring Your Own Craft – 1 pm SAUH 

• Dec 8 – I.C. Feast Day Mass – 8 am OLMC 

• Dec 8 – I.C. Feast Day Mass – 7 pm SAS 

• Dec 14 – Parish Penance Service – 7 pm SAS 

• Dec 19 – Live Nativity – 5 pm OLMC 
 

 
 

Shroud Encounter will be coming to Mount Saint 

Mary’s University on Thursday, Nov 11th at 7:00 
PM. Shroud Encounter is a production of Shroud of 
Turin Education Project, Inc. and will be presented by 
renowned international expert Russ Breault. The 
presentation is a fast moving, big-screen experience 
using over 150 images covering all aspects of Shroud 
research. This highly acclaimed 90-minute multi-media 
presentation will be held in Knott Auditorium. 
Admission is free and open to the public.  

 



 
 

How much do we have to suffer for our faith?  Our 
faith is what saves us and is what gives us the 
strength to endure the suffering no matter what 
comes our way.  We have to remember that God does 
not give us the suffering.  God loves us always.  God 
strengthens us and guards us from evil.  Some of us 
think that if we doubt, our faith is not strong.  Our 
doubts help us to clarify our faith.  I recently heard a 
Presbyterian minister say that the opposite of faith is 
not doubt but certainty.  If we are certain we do not 
need faith and there is no further need to explore.  
Sometimes our certainty makes it difficult to be 
faithful.  The love of God gives us the strength and 
courage to work through the doubts and to let our 
faith lead us.  Take time this week to explore a doubt 
that you have.  Pray about it, ask God for guidance, 
read what the church teaches, consult the scriptures, 
talk to someone you trust about it, wrestle with it in 
your heart and then resolve the doubt or live with it.  
Remember, God loves us always. 
 

Our youth ministry is preparing to participate in a 
workcamp next summer.  At this workcamp they will 
be painting, repairing, gardening, and performing 
many other tasks for people in Winchester, VA who 
are unable to do these things for themselves.  They 
will be with approximately 200 other young people 
all doing the same thing.  There are many ways we as 
a parish can support and help them.  Please pray for 
them and keep watching the bulletin for how you can 
help. 
 

Our Cash Bash is next Saturday, Nov. 13.  If you 
haven’t already bought your ticket, call the parish 
office to see if there are any still available.  If not, 
come anyway; pay $10 to enjoy the delicious food, 
the fun games, the fantastic entertainment, and the 
marvelous company.  This is one of the largest fund 
raisers we do for our parishes so please support it in 
anyway you can. 
 

May God continue to bless us all.   
 

* * * * * * 
 

 

Thanks to Leo Krietz and those that helped him with 
the Yard Sales held twice monthly from May through 
October for the benefit of St. Anthony Shrine.  
Because of his and their efforts our parish realized a 
profit of $1,393.00.  Thanks Leo.  Hope to see you 
next year. 

Cash BashCash BashCash BashCash Bash    
Saturday, November 13, 3 – 8 pm 
Our Lady of Mt. Carmel Parish Center 

 

4 Drawing per Hour 
1st drawing  $400 
2nd drawing  $300 
3rd drawing  $200 
4th drawing  $100 

 

8:00 pm Grand Prize $3,000 
(based on the 3-Digit MD Lottery) 
You need not be present to win 

 

Also available:  
Games of chance & Tip jars 

(No one under 18 can play the games) 
Music by the Backroads 

 

Tickets:  $25 per person 

 (includes food & refreshments) 
Only one person admitted per ticket.   
No tickets will be sold at the door. 

Tickets are on sale at the parishes’ office (located at 
St. Anthony’s) for $25.  Either stop in the office or 
give us a call at (301) 447-2367.   
 

Please return any unsold tickets to the office for 
others to purchase.  Thank you.  

 
Baltimore Basilica’s 

Third Annual Bull & Oyster Roast 
Sunday, November 21, 1:00 – 5:00 pm 
Martin’s East (9000 Pulaski Highway) 

Includes a silent auction, wheels, and more.  Music 
provided by DJ Delights.  Menu includes pit beef,  
ham, oysters, clams on the half shell, hot and cold 
buffets, beer, soda.  Proceeds benefit the Basilica 
Parish.  Tickets are $40; tables of 10 available for 
$400.   For tickets, make checks payable to 
‘Basilica Historic Trust’ and mail to: Basilica 
Historic Trust, Bull Roast Tickets, 409 Cathedral St., 
Baltimore, MD 21201.  For more info, call (410) 727-
3565 x8 or x12, or visit www.baltimorebasilica.org.  
 

Project Rachel Retreat 
 “Once you choose hope, anything’s possible.”   
Choose hope!  Forgiveness and healing are awaiting 
you on a Rachel’s Vineyard retreat for healing after 
abortion.  November 19-21 2010.  Manchester, MD.  
Contact information: (410) 625-8491; www.project-
rachel.net (local); E-mail: projectrachel@archbalt 
.org; www.rachelsvineyard.org  (national). 

From Barbara . . . 


